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6R.I.V.E.Rs for Llfe Program'Abatan River Cleaa-up Actlvlty

To: AssistantSchoolsDivisionSuperintendents
Division Chiefis, CID and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors/ Acting PSDSs -Maribojoc & Cortes
Secondary and Elementary School Principals - Maribojoc & Corbs
All Otherc Concerned

1. Attached kindly find the communication of the Departuent of Environment
and Natural Resources, PENR Officer Ariel N. Rica inviting our participation
in the conduct of the Abatan River clean-up activity in Cortes . This is in
connection with the "R.I.V.E.Rs for Life Program of DENR 11p1aims to enlaance
the aesthetic value and improve water quality of the river.

2. Relative tlrereto, Division Personnel, DepEd teachers, employees and officials,
Supreme Seconda4r Iearners Government {SSLG} and Youth for Environment
in Schools Organization {YES-O} with their teacher-advisers of ttre districts of
Cortes and Maribojoc are eqioined to participate in this activity.

3. Our participation shall be spearheaded by the DRRM Officer, Mr. Philip
Marcelo R. Vigonte together with the DRRM coordinators of Cortes &
Maribojoc Districts.

4. Participants are requested to bring clealing materials {hand gloves, empty
sacks, broomsticks and picking tools). Assembly area will be at the Abatan
Ecotourism Center, Cortes, Bohol at 6:00 otlock in the morrring.

5. Since June LO, 2A23 is a Saturday, participants to the activity is entitled to
Service Credits/Compensatory Time-Off as provided for by CSC-DBM Joint
Circular No. 2 s. 2004.

6. Immediate dissemination and flavorable action is desired.
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g Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENWROIIMENT AI\D NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

Jwrc07,2423

EYA}IGELINE M. LT]MINARIAS, PH, D., CESO V
S chool Division Superintendent

DEPED Bchol
Tagbilaran City, Bohol

Dear Maam Luminarias,

Environmental Greetings !

As per Memorandum from the DENR Regional Executive Director dated June A6,2023, all
PENROs and CENROs will spearhead a simultaneous river clean-up pursuant to the RIVERS for
Life Program in celebration of the DENR Anniversary. We are very much thankfirl for the

overwhelming support for the implementation of the R.LV.E.R.'s for Life Program of DENR that
aims to enhance the aesthetic value and improve water quality of the river.

Relative thereto, we would like to request your personnel's participation in the conduct of
ABATAN RIVER CLEAN-UP on June 10,2A23 at 6:00 o'clock in the morning, assembly area

will be at AbatanEcotourism Center, Salvador, Cortes, Bohol.

We also encourage the volunteers/participants to bring their own clean-up implements such as

sticks, brooms, used sacks, tongs and others.

We are hoping for your continued support and positive response for the palticipation of the said

activity and looking forward to more collaborative efforts with your office.

God bless and more power!

Very truly yours,

:v4^>L
ARIEL N. RICA
PENROfficer
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Upper De La Paz, Cortes, Bohol, Philippines
Telephone Nos. : (632) 416-0L47 I 416-015 I Fax No.: (632) 235 -695 4

E-mail Ad : penro_bohol@yahoo.com




